
YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL- RIYADH 

Date: 3th September 2024                                                                     Circular No: 051/YIS/AS/24-25/051 

 

 

 
Dear Parents,  

SUB: Badminton – Boys & Girls - CBSE Zonal Competition –Phase 2- 2024-25 

 

We are pleased to inform you that your ward has been selected to participate in the CBSE Zonal 

Badminton Competition (Boys & Girls), which will be organized at IISR (Boys Section). The details 

of the event are as follows: 

 Boys: 8th & 9th September 2024 

 Girls: 10th & 11th September 2024 

Please note that your ward will represent YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL at the cluster level in 

Riyadh if they qualify at the zonal level. 

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this notice by returning the duly filled consent form along with one recent 

passport-size photograph to: Mrs. Sana Shahid/Mrs. Praveena for girls and Mr. Prem for boys, latest by 

tomorrow, 4th September 2024. 

 

         For further queries, you may contact the teachers’ in charge – Mrs. Sana Shahid at 0531690958 / Mrs. 

Praveena at    0538645813 for girls and Mr. Prem at 0551816207 for boys. 

         

        Warm Regards, 

Mrs.  Aasima Saleem 

Principal 
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Dear Teacher 
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT FORM 

I , parent of studying in 

Grade acknowledge the receipt of this notice regarding the participation in Badminton Zonal 

Competition 2024-25. 

Name of the parent:   Signature of the parent:   Date:   

http://www.yaraschool.net/

